CONGRATULATIONS

The SMA Council wishes to congratulate the

following:

1. PROF SATKUNANANTHAM KANDIAH

Prof Satkunanantham will succeed Prof Tan
Chorh Chuan as the new Director of Medical
Services with effect from 1 April 2004.

2. PROF LOW CHENG HOCK

At the Academy of Medicine’s Council Meeting
held on 12 January 2004, Prof Low Cheng Hock
was elected and declared the Master-Elect.
Prof Low will take office as Master of the
Academy of the Medicine for two years,
beginning at the next Annual General Meeting

scheduled for 26 June 2004.

3. DR WONG CHIANG YIN

At the 23" Congress of the Confederation of
Medical Associations in Asia and Oceania
(CMAAO), held from 11 to 12 December 2003
in Tokyo, Dr Wong Chiang Yin, 1% Vice President
of SMA, was elected as Chairman of the
CMAAO Council for 2003-20053.



